
 

 
Trust Beneficiary 
Listening Session 
 
Thursday, September 12, 2024 
1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
In person at the Trust Authority 
Building and via WebEx 

 

The Alaska Mental Health Trust Authority is inviting 
Trust beneficiaries to share their firsthand perspectives 
of and experience with Alaska’s system of care. 
 
The purpose of this session is for the Trust to hear 
firsthand from Trust beneficiaries and/or their 
caregivers about their experiences seeking and receiving 
behavioral health and disability services in Alaska. 
 
What to expect: 
 
• Those who would like to share comments may do so 

in person or virtually 

• Comments will be limited to 5 minutes 

• We will accommodate as many comments as 
practical in the time allotted 

• An anonymized summary of comments received will 
be developed and shard with trust stakeholders and 
posted to the trust website 

Written comments may be submitted by September 12th 
to info@mhtrust.org. Please include “Listening session” 
in your subject line. 

Trust beneficiary feedback and experiences are 
valuable and vital, helping inform the Trust's work 
related to focus areas and priority initiatives. 

https://alaskamentalhealthtrust.org/news/events/beneficiary-listening-session-2024/ 
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